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Archbishop Khajag Barsamian, Primate

June 25, 1993

Mr. George Stevoff
Chairman, Parish Council
St. Mesrob Armenian Church
4605 Erie Street

Racine, WI 53402

Dear Mr. Stevoff:

We are pleased to inform you that the Reverend Father Yeprem
Kelegian has been appointed as the Pastor of St. Mesrob Armenian
Church of Racine, Wisconsin. His assignment will be effective as
of August 1, 1993. Please attend to all the necessary arrangements
to receive your new pastor. We are confident that your faithful
will greet with great enthusiasm and warmth your new pastor, his
Yeretzgin and daughters.

The St. Mesrob Armenian Church has been a model community to
our Diocese and a strong arm for the surrounding parishes in the
Mid-West throughout the last decade. With your new shepherd, we
are confident the same Armenian Christian spirit that has prevailed
over the past years will continue with renewed vigor and
commitment.

We pray for our faithful flock and the growth of our Church in
Racine.

With prayers,
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Archbishop Khajag Barsamian
Primate
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